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UPDATE ON BID FOR OVERSEAS PROJECT

This is a voluntary announcement made by China Molybdenum Co., Ltd.* (the 
“Company”).

Reference is made to the announcement of Company dated 6 July 2015 (the 
“Announcement”). Unless otherwise stated, capitalised terms used herein have the 
same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

The Board would like to announce that the Company did not win the bid for the Project 
due to intensive competition during the bidding process. The Company will remain 
disciplined and committed to pursuing high-quality acquisition targets which fit its 
investment criteria and implementing its growth strategy of internationalization and 
diversification.

Shareholders and potential investors are reminded to exercise caution when 
dealing in the shares of the Company.

By Order of the Board
China Molybdenum Co., Ltd.*

Li Chaochun
Chairman
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